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Universal Peace Federation UK held a Board of Directors meeting at 43 Lancaster Gate, London. It was a 

very good opportunity to discuss priorities and review a wide range of activities. There is a working draft 

calendar of events and some potential for opening new branches of UPF within the UK. 

 

 
 

Thank you for the support of the Directors. Steering the course for future development up until 2020. 

 

Attending Directors and Secretariat 

 

Chair - Dr. David Earle 

David Fraser-Harris 

Vanya Almeida 

Keith Best QC 

David Franklin 

Mark Brann 

Margaret Ali 

Joyce Suda 

Martina Coombs 

Robin Marsh 

Sheikh Dr. Ramzy 

Nicola Bailey and Miriam Zaccarelli sent apologies 

 

 


